
Dear	Parents,	
This	coming	week	the	children	will	be	busy	
making	a	surprise	holiday	gift	for	you.		The	
children	are	always	very	excited	to	be	able	to	
have	something	special	to	give	you	during	the	
holiday	season.	We	will	not	be	sending	the	
surprise	home	until	closer	to	our	holiday	
break.	
We will be reading holiday books and singing 
holiday songs. It will be a fun week! This time 
of year brings lots of added fun and excitement 
to our classroom.	
Mr.	and	Mrs.	Payne	will	be	coming	in	this	
week.	They	come	to	RNS	every	holiday	
season.	Mr.	Payne	plays	the	trumpet	and	will	
be	playing	many	holiday	songs.	The	children	
and	staff	always	enjoy	their	visit.	
The	meeting	about	registration	for	next	year	
will	be	Tuesday,	December	10	at	7:00.	Please	
try	to	make	this	important	meeting.	
Always	feel	free	to	get	in	touch	if	you	have	
any	concerns	or	questions.	



Thank	you,		
Denise	Chamberlain	
697-4178	
	
	


